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December 2, 2016 
 
Mr. Alex Schatz 
Brannan Sand and Gravel Company, L.L.C. 
2500 E. Brannon Way 
Denver, CO 80229 
 
Re: Brannan Sand and Gravel Company, L.L.C.; Valley’s Edge Resource;  

  File No. M-2016-030; Extension of Decision Date Approval 
 

Mr. Schatz: 
 
The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) has received and approved the 
request for an extension to the decision date to allow the objection filled by Anadarko Petroleum 
Company to be heard during the January 2017 meeting of the Mined Land Reclamation Board. 
 
The new decision date is January 31, 2017.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at peter.hays@state.co.us or (303) 866-3567 Ext. 
8124. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Peter S. Hays 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Cc: Wally Erickson; DRMS 

  
Ms. Katherine Rushing 
Anadarko Petroleum Corporation 
1099 18th Street, Suite 1800 
Denver, CO 80202 
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